
 

 

 
 

 
CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)  

 
Thank you for your support and loyalty during these challenging times. Our thoughts 

go out to all of you who have been affected by this unprecedented situation. 

 

At ALTRAD Belle, the wellbeing of our employees, partners and customers remains 

our utmost priority.  

 

In line with government guidelines, we have decided to furlough the majority of our 

employees for the foreseeable future. 

We will remain open, continue manufacturing and despatching products with the 

support of a select number of staff who are working hard to minimise any disruption 

to you our valued partners 

Contact details for sales and support remains unchanged: 

• Our phone line 01298 84606 and sales@altrad-belle.com email 

address have both been transferred to colleagues setup to work from 

home, these will be monitored during our standard working hours, 

08:30am – 17:00pm, Monday - Friday  

• Due to COVID-19 we are unable to guarantee any delivery dates and 

delivery times stated and will therefore not be liable to any resulting 

penalties.  

Orders placed and processed are given and received taking this as a 

modification to any contractual conditions previously in place. 

 

• For more information on how we are dealing with COVID-19 visit: 

http://www.altrad-belle.com/?p=news&a=317 
 

We will continue to stay vigilant; and thank you for your patience and understanding 

in what is a difficult period for us all 

For the latest company updates and developments please check out our website : 

www.altrad-belle.com 

Stay safe 

Your sincerely  

Ray Neilson 

Managing Director 
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